

## Town of Townsend Holiday Lights Contest

Deck the Trees, Shrubs, and Roofline!

Town Council will be judging homes on or about **December 15th and 16th**. Winners will be announced at the January 4th, 2022 Town Council meeting.

Judges decisions are final.

No registration is Necessary! Just show us your lights!

So let's see Santa, light the Menorah, and drink from the Unity Cup!

There will be 2 categories for the contest:

1. Modern- Utilizing Light Movement & Blowups

2. Traditional Static displays with limited

Let\*the holiday spirit sparkle!

Please contact Townsend Town Hall with any questions via 302-378-8082 or townhall@townsend.delaware.gov

